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Welcome	Freshmen	(don’t	
worry,	soon	you	know	the	
halls	like	the	back	of	your	
hand),	Upperclassmen	and	
New	Families	to	the	2016-
2017	school	year!	The	temper-
ature	in	July	and	August	un-
mistakably	said	summer	and	
no	matter	how	you	felt	about	
it,	we	hope	that	you	took	ad-
vantage	of	spending	time	with	
family	and	friends	and	are	
ready	for	the	challenges,	light	
hearted	moment	and	memo-
ries	of	the	upcoming	year.	 

There is so much happening 
in our community, the stu-
dents have been involved in 
sports since long, one of 
many Guidance Nights took 
place, there was the orienta-
tion of Transfer Students 
and whether it’s your first 
time in the school or you’re 
a veteran, we hope you took 
advantage of Open House 
which was held on Septem-
ber 15th. With regard to 
PTA, we are steadfast in our 
mission to provide support 
for parents, teachers and 
students. However, as our 
kids move from Elementary 
to Middle School to High 
School, and become progres-
sively more independent, we 
find that our parental in-
volvement decreases as 
well. While our kids may 
not “need” us as much, their 
school support system, 
which includes the PTA and 
all that it can afford, is still 

as much a support system 
for them as our Principal, 
Teachers, Guidance Coun-
selors, Administrative 
Staff, Coaches, District 
Leaders and other Men-
tors. Without	your	support,	
we	can’t	advocate	for	our	
students,	provide	Grants	to	
our	teachers	which	enhance	
their	lesson	plans,	ensure	
the	Community	is	aware	of	
issues	that	affect	us,	show	
appreciation	to	our	Educa-
tors	and	quite	frankly	–	have	
fun	as	a	Community! 

That	being	said,	as	your	ϐirst	
year	PTA	Presidents	
(although	this	is	not	our	ϐirst	
rodeo),	along	with	the	
WPHS	PTA	Executive	Board	
and	its	Committees,	we	have	
established	a	few	goals	that	
we	would	like	to	start	the	
year	with.	Namely;		 
Membership: For the 
2015-2016 School Year, 
our High School had 
2,003 students, but our 
membership represented 
less than 10% of our stu-
dent population. Please 
keep in mind;  
 
As	a	501(c)(3)	organiza-
tions,	your	membership	is	
deductible	–	keep	your	re-
ceipt.		 

We	have	a	new	Membership	
form	this	year	which	in-
cludes	the	convenience	of	
joining	online	without	an	

additional	service	fee	
https://nyspta.force.com/
NewMemberRegistration?
unit=18-062.	A	total	of	
$4.00	of	your	Membership	
fee	goes	to	the	National	PTA	
to	help	in	their	efforts	
“toward	bettering	the	lives	of	
every	child	in	education,	
health	and	safety.”	There	is	
power	in	numbers!		Member-
ship	beneϐits	also	include	
discounts	with	Staples,	Life-
Lock,	Hertz,	MetLife	Auto	and	
Home,	Quicken	Loans,	AARP	
and	Mountain	America	Credit	
Union	to	name	a	few.	 

Volunteerism:	The	number	
of	volunteers	for	events	is	
less	than	1%	of	our	student	
population.	We’re	changing	
our	form	so	that	you	can	se-
lect	the	events	you	want	to	
volunteer	for	and	put	it	on	
your	personal	calendar.	Also,	
we’re	evaluating	how	we	can	
communicate	better	with	our	
volunteers.	We	appreciate	
that	there	is	nothing	worse	
than	sending	in	that	form	and	
not	being	called	. 

Open	Executive	Board	Posi-
tions:		The	following	posi-
tions	are	still	open	on	the	
Board.	Please	feel	free	to	con-
tact	us	if	you	want	to	have	a	
better	idea	of	what	is	in-
volved.		1st	VP	Programs	–	
Secures	speakers	for	our	PTA	
Meeting,	Snack	Bar	Chair	–	
Assist	4th	VP	of	Snack	Bar	and	
hopefully	take	over	the	position	
in	the	following	

wphspta@gmail.com 
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I am delighted to begin a new 
school year with all of you. The 
summer is always lovely, and this 
one has been especially nice, but 
truth be told, I really miss our 
students and faculty– The privi-
lege of working in a school filled 
with such terrific young people, so 
filled with hope, promise and po-
tential is never lost on me and the 
opportunity to begin again is    
exciting.  
 
I look forward to welcoming the 
class of 2017 as they take on  
leadership roles in the school. I 
know they will set a wonderful 
example for all of our students. 
Equally exciting is the opportuni-
ty to welcome our freshman class 
for whom the high school will offer 
opportunity, challenge and suc-
cess.  
 
I am thrilled to welcome new 
teachers, administrators and staff 
to our exceptional faculty. They 
are: 

Christopher Trieste, Coordinator 
of Physical Education and Health; 
Jessica Jordan, Fine Arts; 

Monique Adams, Alexandra Aloia, 
Jennifer Faul and Patricia 
Melcher, English; Qian Sun, For-
eign Language; Don Brugel, Sissi 
Johnson, Lisa Vushaj and Mushtaq 
Ahmad, Science; Brent Mickol, So-
cial Studies; and Michael Lindberg, 
Special Education. 

I want to offer special congratula-
tions to Jessica Rappaport as she 
transitions from her role as a 
teacher of English Language Arts 
to South House Administrator and 
Raegan Figueroa who has transi-
tioned from South House Adminis-
trator to Assistant Principal. Also 
exciting is the addition of another 
fine arts teacher.  

In our classrooms this year we 
will continue to stress the im-
portance of well-developed critical 
and analytical thinking skills, 
strong communication skills and 
the ability to work collaboratively. 
We will emphasize the value of 
respectful, civil interaction be-
tween and among students and 
adults. We’ll ask you to support 
our efforts to maintain a safe, well 
ordered school where a culture of 
excellence is built on a foundation 
of good will and good manners.      

I look forward to seeing you at our 
Back to School night, at our PTA 
and Guidance nights as well as at 
games, concerts, plays and art 
exhibits! Here’s to another great 
year!  

GO Tigers! 

Best,                                            
Ellen 

We will challenge our 

students to think critically 

and independently, to work 

collaboratively with peers 

and to become confident, 

successful learners  

 Thoughts from Ellen Doherty 
    White Plains High School Principal 
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White Plains Public Schools    
  Wednesday October 5, 2016 

Join your friends and neighbors to celebrate  
    the benefits of bicycling and walking 

 

 

 

 Physical activity 

 Teaching safe bicycling and pedestrian skills to children 

 Awareness of how bikeable & walkable our city is  
and where improvements are needed 

 Concern for the environment 

 Reducing traffic congestion, pollution and speed near schools  

Please contact Tracy Velasquez  bowen93@aol.com or 914-997-8230 for more information. 
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2017 SENIOR YEARBOOK 
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Co-Presidents’ Letter, cont’d from page 1 
Taconic	Outdoor	Education	Center.	The	
students	will	be	trained	to	understand	the	
roots	of	racism	and	the	means	of	eliminat-
ing	racism	in	our	school	and	community.	the	
students	will	then	share	their	knowledge	
and	experience	with	other	members	of	their	
respective	clubs. 

2.	$200	given	to	teacher	Michael	Chiariello	
to	be	used	to	purchase	membership	to	the	
Katonah	Museum	of	Art	for	approximately	
55	-	60	ninth	through	twelfth	grade	stu-
dents	in	the	National	Honor	Society.	This	
membership	affords	the	students	unlimited	
access	to	the	museum	throughout	the	aca-
demic	year.	The	students	will	be	eligible	to	
participate	in	the	prestigious	annual	coun-
try-wide	high	school	art	exhibition	 

3.	$1000	provided	towards	the	cost	of	pay-
ing	for	Shaun	Derik,	a	motivational	speaker.	
This	was	coordinated	along	with	the	Youth	
Bureau	that	contributed	$300.	Mr.	Derik	
provided	three	presentations	in	the	ϐirst	
quarter	of	2015.	He	presented	to	all	Ro-
chambeau	students,	the	9th	graders	at	the	
high	school,	and	the	8th	graders	at	High-
lands.	The	purpose	of	this	presentation	was	
to	motivate	youth	to	achieve	their	highest	
potential	and	not	allow	barriers	like	drugs,	
alcohol,	and	other	negative	behaviors	get	in	
the	way	of	achieving	their	goals. 

4.	$750	provided	towards	the	cost	of	paying	
for	Mark	Sterner.	Mr.	Sterner	will	present	to	
the	11th	and	12th	graders.	Mr.	Sterner	was	
involved	in	a	DUI	that	resulted	in	the	deaths	
of	three	individuals.	The	White	Plains	Li-
brary,	via	a	grant	from	Allstate,	contributed	
$750	towards	the	cost	of	the	presentation.	
This	presentation	is	scheduled	for	Wednes-
day,	December	10th. 
 
	5.	$1,350	provided	for	the	implementation	
of	an	acrylic	coral	reef	tank	in	the	Marine	
Science	classroom	to	Mr.	Erik	Larson.	The	
coral	reef	tank	allows	Mr.	Larson	to	teach	
aquarist	skills,	topics	on	salinity,	tempera-
ture	and	water	density	not	only	in	real	time,	
but	with	actual	examples.	Not	only	are	
hands	on	learning	experiences	valuable	to	
our	students,	but	this	equipment	beneϐits	at	
least	60	students	to	those	in	Mr.	Larson’s	
class,	is	available	for	use	by	all	WPHS	stu-
dents,	all	science	teachers	and	may	be	of	
interest	to	the	Living	Environment	teachers	
and	their	students.	 
 
6.	$136	at	the	request	of		Ms.	Rebecca	Fahey	
and	Samantha	Gerhardt		for	The	Service	
Learning	Class	for	a	trip	to	the	9/11	Memo-
rial	in	New	York	City.	This	grant	would	ben-

year,		6th	VP	Recognition	-		we	currently	
have	two(2)	well-seasoned	parents	for	this	
position,	but	we	need	another	parent	as	
backup.		Hospitality	Chair	–	to	assist	the	7th	
VP	Hospitality	and	a	hopefully	take	over	the	
position	in	the	following	year,	8th	Grade	
Orientation	and	Chair	–	all	positions	are	
important,	but	we	really	need	a	representa-
tive	to	help	for	when	new	student	(s)	transi-
tions.	 

Fundraising:	The	fundraising	events	are	
literally	the	bread	and	butter	of	the	PTA	for	
funding	events	for	our	Students	and	provid-
ing	grants	to	Teachers.	Last	year	we	were	
only	able	to	provide	Teacher	Grants	of	
$5,731	and	Scholarship	to	Students	of	
$17,700.	We	would	like	to	increase	these	
amounts	by	at	least	twenty	percent	(20%).		
Fundraisers	for	this	school	year	include 

Spirit	Wear	–	If	you	didn’t	have	the	oppor-
tunity	to	purchase	Spirit	Wear	at	Open	
House,	you	can	either	access	the	form	on	
the	PTA	website	and	either	send	in	the	pa-
per	form	or	order	directly	and	have	your	
order	delivered	to	the	school.	There	is	a	
three	percent	credit	card	charge	for	online	
orders,	orders	are	to	be	in	by	September	
30th	and	will	be	delivered	by	October	24th	to	
the	School	for	pick-up.	http://
www.promoplace.com/cpsgft/stores/wphs 

Register	our	school	with	your	Reward	cards	
at	Stop	&	Shop	https://stopandshop.com/
aplus/register/	,	ShopRite	-	https://
www.shoprite.com/shoprite-for-my-
school/	or	others	vendors																																																		
September	29th	Football	Game—Snack	Bar 

With	your	support,	look	how	much	we	were	
able	to	accomplish!		Under	the	leadership	of	
past	Presidents	Sandra	Alexandrou	&	Rhon-
da	Herman:	 

Student	Recognition	We	awarded	a	total	of	
$17,700	to	59	students;	each	receiving	
$300.	This	award	was	given	to	graduating	
Seniors	who	were	continuing	their	educa-
tion	either	through	College	or	pursuing	a	
Trade.	These	students	also	showed	their	
commitment	to	our	community	with	30	
hours	of	community	service	(in	addition	to	
any	hours	that	would	have	been	required	by	
the	National	Honor	Society)	and	provided	a	
250	word	essay	on	the	importance	of	Com-
munity	 

Teacher	Grants																																																			
1.	$1000	given	to	teachers	Wendy	Dale	and	
Imani	Bolling,	to	be	used	to	pay	35	-	40	stu-
dents,	representing	various	high	school	
clubs,	to	attend	a	two	day	workshop	at	the	

eϐit	to	teach	bout	memorials	and	the	impact	on	
a	society	and	on	the	government/economic	
side	shows	how	memorials	are	built,	who	
funds	them	and	the	role	of	government	per-
taining	to	same 
 
7.	$500	for	the	Criminal	Law,	American	Juris-
prudence	and	Forensics	class	for	a	speaker,	
Mr.	Alan	Newton,	a	wrongfully	convicted	indi-
vidual,	to	provide	a	real	life	experience	and	
understanding	of	how	the	criminal	justice	
system	works,	mistakes	that	can	occur	and	
how	these	events	affect	lives	and	its	remedy.		
Not	only	will	Mr.	Newton’s	experience	provide	
insight,	but	they	will	learn	about	the	processes	
in	place	to	protect	defendants,	gain	an	under-
standing	of	the	mechanisms	of	the	criminal	
justice	system,	but	be	a	vehicle	for	each	stu-
dents	to	review	and	illustrate	key	concepts	
and	practices	while	teaching	about	the	4th,	5th	
and	6th	Amendments	of	the	United	States	Con-
stitution. 
 
8.	$396	for	Ms.	Jennifer	DeGraphenreed	to	
take	her	Science	Fiction	in	Literature	and	Film	
class	to	see	Star	Wars	at	the	City	Center	in	
White	Plains.		It’s	not	just	a	movie	folks,	ac-
cording	to	Ms.	DeGraphenreed,	“Some	of	the	
greatest	ϐilm	making	technologies	have	been	
produced	while	making	Science	Fiction	ϐilms.”	
This	ϐilm	will	also	help	to	to	show	the	ad-
vancements	in	ϐilm	making	which	resulted	
from	this	genre																																																							 
 
9.	$500	for	Ms.	Stacey	Podolsky	Hebert	to	
bring	in	a	speaker,	an	individual	who	was	
wrongfully	incarcerated	and	with	the	help	of	
the	Innocence	Project,	was	recently	exonerat-
ed,	to	speak	with	Rochambeau	students.	These	
students,	many	of	whom	are	enrolled	in	Crimi-
nal	Law,	Biology	(Living	Environment)	and	
Forensics,	will	get	to	review	what	DNA	is,	its	
uses	in	criminal	investigations	and	the	legali-
ties	of	physical	and	eyewitness	evidence.		This	
grant	will	beneϐit	120	students	and	20	staff	
members.	 
 
We	realize	that	schedules	are	tight	and	we’re	
pulled	in	several	directions	from	all	the	facets	
of	our	lives,	but	try	to	come	to	at	least	one	(1)	
meeting	this	year.	The	dates	are	posted	on	the	
school	calendar	and	PTA	websites	Additional-
ly,	the	school	make	call	outs	ahead	of	the	
meetings	to	remind	parents. 	If	you	have	a	
topic	you	would	like	us	to	address,	please	drop	
us	an	email	or	give	us	a	call. 
	Thank		you	and	JOIN	PTA!																																				 

Denise	Serra	&	Lori	Hardy 
WPHS	PTA	Co-Presidents 
wphspta@gmail.com	 
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A Message From The Director of Rochambeau 

many success stories 
here at Rochambeau 
this past school year. 
For one, our gradua-
tion rate improved 
by 11%. Eighty-six 
percent of our senior 
population graduat-

ed this past June and are now at-
tending college, vocational school, 
or went directly into the workforce. 
We have more students attending 
college directly from high school 
than ever before. Schools such as 
Manhattanville College, SUNY 
Plattsburgh, SUNY Buffalo,    
Monroe College, Mercy College, 
Johnson & Wales University,    
Cedar Crest College, Tompkins 
Cortland Community College, and 
Westchester Community College 
are just a few of the many learning 
institutions that will be educating 
our former students. We are proud 
of their successes and look forward 
to hearing great things in the 
years to come… It is with great 
expectations that we embark on 
the 2016-2017 school year. We  
anticipate another successful and 
productive year with your child. 
However, more than ever before, 
we need your support if we are  
going to effectively lead a          
generation of young people that 
are going to blaze new paths in our 

“Children are not a distraction 
from more important work. 

They are the most important 
work.”                                                                                               

–Dr. John Trainer 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Happy New Year! That’s what 
I like to think of September as I gear 
up for another educational season 
here at Rochambeau. It’s a New Year 
filled with new exciting challenges 
as well as opportunities. Often 
times, a new year brings forth a 
more positive mindset for students. 
One filled with new ideas,             
inspirations, and hopes for a better 
tomorrow. Graca Machel-Mandela 
once said, “Preventing the conflicts 
of tomorrow means changing the 
mindset of youth today.” The staff at 
Rochambeau takes pride in molding 
and cultivating the minds of our  
student body. We count it an honor 
and privilege to be able to inspire the 
future leaders of our country. The 
mission of the district: to educate 
and inspire all students, while     
nurturing their dreams, so they 
learn continually, think critically, 
pursue their aspirations, and       
contribute to a diverse and dynamic 
world continues to be the governing 
force that fuels all that we do on  
behalf of our students. There were 

world today.   We encourage you to 
stay engaged and be an active part 
of our school community.  

Rochambeau ROCKS, 

 

 

Paul Bratcher 
Director 

PTA Past Spring 2015 Happenings 
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Qualifications to Register to Vote 
 be	a	United	States	citizen; 
 be	18	years	old	by	December	31	of	the	year	in	
which	you	ϐile	this	form	(note:	you	must	be	18	
years	old	by	the	date	of	the	general,	primary	or	
other	election	in	which	you	want	to	vote); 
 live	at	your	present	address	at	least	30	days	
before	an	election; 
 not	be	in	prison	or	on	parole	for	a	felony	conviction 

 not	be	adjudged	mentally	incompetent	by	a	court; 
 not	claim	the	right	to	vote	elsewhere 

Register at:  
Westchester County Board of Elections 

25 Quarropas Street 
White Plains, NY 10601 

Phone: 914-995-5700 
Fax: 914-995-3190 914-995-7753 

 
Don’t forget to get an absentee ballot if you are away at college! 

If you will turn18 years old this year, you can Register To Vote NOW! 
http://www.elections.ny.gov/VotingRegister.html 

WPCSD Parent Portals 
http://www.wpcsd.k12.ny.us/domain/92 

More ways to learn about our great schools:  
web, Facebook, Twi er, text message and email! 

www.whiteplainspublicschools.org 
www.facebook.com/wpschools 

www.twitter.com/wplainsschools 
Sign up to receive messages and announcements 

from your school via text message and email:  
www.whiteplainspublicschools.org/k12portal 

Parent/Guardian Portal in Infinite Campus 
 
Through the Parent Portal, you will now have access to 
the following information about your children:  Attend-
ance, Student Schedule, Immunizations, State Exams, Progress Reports and 
Report Cards (Grades 6-12 only).    
 

Your account information has been sent in the mail for both of these online access 
systems.  Access can be found by selecting the district website Information task 
bar, [K12 Alerts/ Parent Portal]. If you experience any problems, please com-
plete the HELP form available on the webpage. 
 

NEW - Campus Portal mobile app for iPhone, iPad and Android is available for down-
load (instructions are available once you log into the parent/guardian portal on this 
website). The mobile app will only have the following information available: Student 
Schedule, Grades, Assignments and Attendance. 
Iphone and Android Mobile App instructions 
1. Download the Infinite Campus App from your app store 
2. Launch the App and Enter in the District ID: VYPJSS 
3. Select Go 
4. Enter your Parent/Guardian Portal username and password 
5. Select Go/Sign In 

K12 Alerts 
 
This is our automated tele-
phone call system that we use to send out announcements and 
attendance calls (grades 6-12).   This system has the ability to 
send announcements to your email/cell phone as a text mes-
sage and to update your phone numbers and emergency con-
tacts.    
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PTA Happenings 

Shop at over 75+vendors 
Enjoy Snack Bar 

refreshments 
Musical entertainment by  

WPHS students 
 

White Plains High School 
550 North Street 
H Building (Sports Circle) 

North Street Entrance 
 

   Proceeds from the Cra  
Fair support  WPHS PTA  

2017 Senior  
Recogni on Fund  

For more informa on  
contact  WPHS PTA @ 
wphspta@gmail.com 

 It’s the 24th WPHS PTA HOLIDAY CRAFT FAIR! 
SATURDAY, Dec. 10   10AM—4PM 

OPEN  ……………...……..…...1st VP,Programs  
 
OPEN  ….…………...…….…... Programs Chair  
 

Sharon Sohl...…..…...…..2nd VP, Membership  
804-7575…………………………...sohl@me.com 
 
OPEN  ….…………...…….…Membership Chair  
 

Cheila Mosa……… ……..…….…...Email News 
316-1334…………………chey1017@yahoo.com 
 
Michael Barnes..……...…....3rd VP, Newsletter 
(203) 515-0947………. .AMConsulting@live.com  
 
Jill Little…...…….Newsletter Production Chair 
                                    idesign22@optonline.net  
Catherine Murphy……….…..4th VP, SnackBar  
720-1010                           catmurphy@mac.com 
 
OPEN………..…………..……....SnackBar Chair  
 
OPEN  ….…………...…….…...5th VP, Publicity  
 
OPEN……...…...….…........6th VP, Recognition  
 
Gail Jasne……..…….……....Recognition Chair  
gjasne@aol.com 
Rhonda Herman…………....Recognition Chair 
ronric@aol.com 
Carolina Burnett…….……...7th VP,Hospitality  
686-2603                       the.burnetts@gmail.com 

OPEN..……….…………....…..Hospitality Chair  
 
Kishal Rao…….……..……..…8th VP,Craft Fair  
                                   wphscraftsfair@gmail.com 
Joretta Crabbe..…….……......….…....Craft Fair 
948-4258 
Sandra Alexandrou..……......….…....Craft Fair  
422-3410………Sandra.Alexandrou@gmail.com 
 
Eilish Rogers….….…..……………....WebPage  
                                              eilrogers@aol.com 
 
Diane Cassidy…….….…..…….……..Treasurer  
                                        dcbc97@optonline.com 
 
Judy Eisele……………………...Past President 
260-3270                                 eiselejp@aol.com 
 
Samantha Gerhardt….Faculty Representative  
422-2182 (WPHS) 
samanthagerhardt@wpcsd.k12.ny.us 
 
Griselda Ferma…...Spanish Speaking Liaison 
Vicky Rebatta………..……...lebruja20@aol.com 
 
Liz Mayeri..………….….…….PTA Council Rep  
                                      elizmayeri@hotmail.com 
Jerilyn Myers….………..…....PTA Council Rep 
                                          Rjam711@yahoo.com 
 
 

Martha Lichblau…….....….School Budget Rep 
                                         mlichbtl@optonline.net 
 
Carolina Burnett……………...Senior Breakfast 
686-2603                           
 
Fran Cignarella……………..Loucks Snack Bar  
686-1104                                   gcigna@aol.com 
 
Catherine Murphty……………Loucks Grill Bar 
720-1010                           catmurphy@mac.com  
 
Yuki Hynes……………. ………...…...SpiritWear 
                                         Yookstah@yahoo.com 
Jen Demilio.…....………………..…...SpiritWear  
                                          demilioj@hotmail.com 
Claire Strati……..………………..…...SpiritWear  

                                     Lynda@rebelvisions.com 
 
OPEN………...…....…..…8th Grade Orientation  
 
OPEN………...………...………..Outreach Chair  
 
Lory Hardy..……...…Staff Appreciation Lunch  
                                                hardyL1@aol.com  
Tracy Velasquez …....Staff Apprciation Lunch 
                                              Bowen93@aol.com 
 
Kecia Salino.……………...…….Staff Breakfast  
keciasalino@hotmail.com 

WPHS PTA EXECUTIVE BOARD  
& COMMITTEES FOR 2016-2017 

WPHSPTA@GMAIL.COM 

Co Presidents          Lori Hardy  428-2018                       Denise Serra  391-4867-M / 948-9434-H 
                             Hardyl1@aol.com              deniseomserra@gmail.com 
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U.S.  POSTAGE PAID 
WHITE PLAINS, NY 

PERMIT 432 
Primary Business Address 
Address Line 2 
Address Line 3 
Address Line 4 

BUSINESS NAME 

Address Service Requested 

Is your child taking an SAT or Subject Test?  
Log onto College Board for informa on and registra on: 

h p://sat.collegeboard.com/register/sat-dates 

The Newsletter of the WPHS PTA 
White Plains Board of Education 
550 North Street 
White Plains, NY 10605 

TIGERTALES 

White Plains High School 
 Faculty Concert 

October 25th 

You created this PDF from an application that is not licensed to print to novaPDF printer (http://www.novapdf.com)

http://www.novapdf.com



